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May 24, 2024  
 
Mr. Stanley Campbell,  
Candidate for United States Senate, State of Florida 
 
Mr. Campbell, 
 
The Interna>onal Union of Police Associa>ons (I.U.P.A.) Local 6020, is the cer>fied collec>ve 
bargaining agent and union represen>ng the deputy sheriffs and sergeants within the 
Department of Law Enforcement of the Broward County Sheriff’s Office. Our organiza>on is 
currently comprised of over 1,200 members. The I.U.P.A. Local 6020 recently conducted an 
endorsement interview with you, and a summary of your responses to our ques>ons were 
provided to the I.U.P.A. Local 6020 members for their review. The I.U.P.A. Local 6020 conducted 
a vote with the membership which resulted in a decision to endorse you in your elec>on for 
United States Senator from the State of Florida. 
 
In your interview you acknowledged the importance law enforcement plays for society to 
func>on and you highlighted the importance of elected officials suppor>ng law enforcement. 
Your interview answers cap>vated our members as you discussed your early work with N.A.S.A., 
wri>ng code for use in the Voyager 2 spacecraY, as well as your later service as an aviator in the 
United States Navy, where you flew dignitaries and heads of state.  You are a proud graduate of 
the Florida Agricultural and Mechanical University, (F.A.M.U.), and have gone on to use that 
educa>on to do great things for our na>on.  Your extensive work in ar>ficial intelligence resulted 
in the code that helped to iden>fy and capture the BTK serial killer. You have pledged your 
support to the law enforcement profession and ensured us that you are willing to maintain an 
open line of communica>on with I.U.P.A. 6020, which we greatly value. 
 
The I.U.P.A. Local 6020 appreciates your commitment to our shared values and your support of 
the law enforcement profession.  We wish you well and hope that you are victorious in your race 
for the U.S. Senate with the full endorsement of our membership.  
 
 
Best Regards, 

 
 
Donald Prichard, President 
Interna>onal Union of Police Associa>ons (I.U.P.A. 6020) 
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